3 STRATEGIC HOUSING INVESTMENT PLAN (AN292-2007)

Communities Scotland asked Local Authorities to prepare a Strategic Housing Investment Plan (SHIP)
for submission by the end of November 2007. The SHIP details how commitments in the Local
Housing Strategy for affordable housing will be delivered across the City for the next 5 years. It
should be noted that the SHIP submitted in 2007 will not direct resource allocations but is being used
to test guidance. Revised guidance will be issued in the New Year after evaluation of 2007
submissions and the SHIP submitted in November 2008 will be used to direct resource allocations. A

copy of the SHIP which was submitted to Communities Scotland at the end of November can be seen
in the members lounge.
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